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Hi

’

| read with interest the document titled ‘Port Phillip City Council electoral structure review -
preliminary report’.

My feedback comments in the proposed boundaries as it relates to the current South Canal ward are as follows:

- Ifis better if the boundary remained at Dickens St as this matches the current boundary for the State seat of
Brighton

- It would be better to call the ward Elwood not Ormond as this could cause confusion with the suburb
Ormond near McKinnon.

Thanks for the opportunity to comment.
Regards,

Louise Tregurtha

Company Director
D. A. Associates Pty Ltd





